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     Summer/Fall 2016 
 

Dear Friends of Art in Giving, 
 
Thanks to you it’s been an incredible run these last seven years since we launched  
Art in Giving.  We wish to share with you some recent milestones.   
 
Last year The Rachel Molly Markoff Foundation dba Art in Giving sold and leased art worth  
over $420,000. As a result, the Foundation seed funded grants totalling $210,000, doubling  
the amount in the previous year. May our combined efforts advance research and increase  
the hope desperately needed by families affected by childhood cancer. 
 
Recent grant recipients were highlighted in our previous newsletter and included researchers  
affiliated with Mass General Hospital, Dana Farber and NY Medical.  Over the years, grant  
recipients included scientists at Sloan Kettering, UCLA Medical, Stanford Medical,  
City Hope, Yale Medical and Johns Hopkins. 
 
We thank you for buying or leasing fine art from the Art in Giving gallery for your building lobbies  
and offices and for purchasing certificates for your employees, guest speakers, family and friends.  
We are especially thankful to Alexandria Real Estate Equities,Inc., BioMed Realty, Equity Office  
in Boston and its Chicago Office, Mass Bio Council, New England BioLabs Inc., Pfizer,  
Raymond James, Sanofi/Genzyme, Sherin and Lodgen and Skanska. 
 
We congratulate the many artists selected by our clients and thank them for their generous  
contribution of 50% of their proceeds to the Foundation. In addition to our artists, we are  
collaborating with Galerie Vendome in France (Nice and Paris) and Galerie d’Orsay in Boston.   
 
We are fortunate to have a wonderful board of advisors and express our appreciation for  
their dedication and commitment to our mission. 
 
On a personal note, we are most grateful to all of you for helping to keep Rachel’s memory alive.  
 
This newsletter highlights photos at three clients in the real estate sector:  Equity Office,  
Alexandria Real Estate Equities, Inc. and BioMed Realty. It also highlights a reception at the  
Boutique of St. John Knits. The next newsletter will highlight new clients and the two  
Galleries mentioned above. 
  
Please save October 20th 2016. We are partnering with Cure Duchenne to raise money for research  
to help find a cure for Duchenne, a form of childhood muscular distrophy that affects 20,000  
mostly boys in the United States and 300,000 worldwide. Hope you can join us for what will be  
a special evening. You will soon receive the invitation.  
 
We welcome your ideas and appreciate your continued support for the Art in Giving  
gallery www.artingiving.org 

 
Wishing you all a wonderful summer. 
 

Eliane and Gary Markoff 
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 100 Summer Street, Boston                                 Westbrook Corporate Center,Westchester, IL  

         
 
 
                                
 
 
 
 
                                                                                     
   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 
“Art in Giving’s Corporate Art Loan Program was the 
perfect solution for our recent lobby remodel at 
Westbrook Corporate Center.  We particularly 
enjoyed working with Eliane Markoff, who introduced 
us to talented local artists and coordinated the 
seamless delivery and installation of our chosen 
pieces.  Most importantly, we are grateful for the 
opportunity to support Art in Giving and the Rachel 
Molly Markoff Foundation in its mission to fund 
pediatric cancer research.” Dan Zoloto Director – 
Asset Management Equity Office- Chicago  
 

 
 
 
 

 

“This is a particularly interesting conjunction of 
work by two artists, Roland Kulla and me, 
because the origin of the design elements for 
both lies in the infrastructure of Chicago: 
bridges, elevated rail and roadways, and heavy 
equipment. These provide what is needed to 
move people and goods throughout the city. The 
paintings themselves are still but imply infinite 
motion.” John Himmelfarb 
 

“I thank Pat Walsh and Kelly Garside very much 
for the opportunity they are giving Art in Giving. 
I am especially proud that Audrey’s mosaic is 
one of the art pieces selected for the lobby.” 

Eliane Markoff  
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Alexandria Real Estate Equities, Inc. (ARE)                        BioMed Realty  (BMR) 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

     
 

     
 

      
 

 

     
 

300 Tech. Sq. 

ARE’s Technology 
Sq. with rotating art 
in lobbies and a 

conference room. 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

BMR’s buildings 
with permanent 
collection from 

Art in Giving. 

320 Bent St. 

400 Tech. Sq                                                                                           
. 

360 Longwood Ave, Boston                        

50 Hampshire St. 

100 & 200 
Tech. Sq. 
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Dr. Edward Benz, former President and 
CEO at Dana Farber is honored with a 
painting of Paris created by French 
artist Bernard Carver and donated by 
one of the galleries affiliated with Art 
in Giving, Galerie Vendome in France. 
 
 “Thank you! Peggy and I are honored 
by the kindness you showed in honoring 
us. The painting is wonderful --- we 
have already found the perfect place 
for it in my home office. Thanks ever so 
much.” Ed 

 

Left:  Dr. Edward Benz, former 
President and CEO at Dana 
Farber being honored for his 
passion to heal with an Art in 
Giving painting donated by 
Galerie Vendome in France. 
 
“Thank you! Peggy and I are 
honored by the kindness you 
showed in honoring us. The 
painting is wonderful --- we 
have already found the perfect 
place for it in my home office. 
Thanks ever so much. Ed “ 
 
  

The boutique St. John Knits on Boylston Street hosted a fashion show to benefit the Foundation.  
“It was such a wonderful evening with wonderful energy in the space. The art added so much life 
in our boutique. Our designers are artists themselves and often sketch drawings that become our 
prints. To have actual artists on site and learn about what inspires their work was such a 
privilege.” Jessica Edwards- Boutique Manager. 
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L: Charyl Weissbach, Ann Luu, Audrey Markoff, 
Eliane Markoff and Bette Ann Libby. 

 

The boutique of St. John Knits (SJK) on Boylston Street hosted a fashion show to benefit The Foundation.  
 
“It was such a wonderful evening with wonderful energy in the space. The art added so much  
 life to our boutique. Our designers are artists themselves and often sketch drawings that become                
 our prints. To have actual artists on site and learn about what inspires them was such a privilege.”   
 Jessica Edwards- Boutique Manager. 
 

Dr. Edward Benz, former CEO and President of Dana 
Farber was honored at a reception at 360 Longwood 
Ave, Boston, with a painting of the Eiffel Tower by 
artist Bernard Carver, donated by our partner gallery 
in France, Galerie Vendome.  
 
“Thank you! Peggy and I are honored by the kindness 
you showed in honoring us. The painting is wonderful 
--- we have already found the perfect place for it in 
my home office. Thanks ever so much.” Ed Benz. 
 

 

Boutique Client and Art in Giving supporter Midge 
DeSimone (L) with SJK boutique Manager Jessica Edwards. 

http://www.artingiving.org/
mailto:esmarkoff@artingiving.com

